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Purpose of the Report 
 
1. To provide an initial briefing on the expansion of neonatal capacity at Nottingham University 

Hospitals (NUH).   
 

Information  
 
2. Lucy Dadge, Chief Commissioning Officer will attend the Health Scrutiny Committee to provide 

an initial briefing on this development of service at NUH. 
 

3. A briefing from the Clinical Commissioning Group on this proposed change is attached as an 
appendix to this report. 

 
4. Members are requested to determine whether they are content for the CCG to proceed with a 

targeted engagement, as planned, or whether they would consider it necessary to undertake 
a fuller public consultation. 
 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
 That the Health Scrutiny Committee: 
 
1) Consider and comment on the information provided. 

 
2) Determine whether a targeted engagement is sufficient in relation to this proposed change. 

 
 

 
Councillor Sue Saddington 
Chairman of Health Scrutiny Committee 
 
For any enquiries about this report please contact: Martin Gately – 0115 977 2826 
 



 
 
Background Papers 
 
Nil 
 
Electoral Division(s) and Member(s) Affected 
 
All 
 


